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Excellency,

The Office of the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in the Kyrgyz
Republic expresses its sincere gratitude to the Embassy of Japan in the Kyrgyz Republic for
fruitful collaboration in implementing UNDP project on “Strengthening Integrated Risk
Governance Capacities of the Kyrgyz Republic and Regional Cooperation in Central Asia”,
funded by the Government of Japan.

Following to our letter dd. October 9, 2017 with ref. # ORG/130/6483 that was aimed
to inform your office about the change of the place of construction of avalanche monitoring
station in Chatkal district, we hereby would like to inform that it will not increase the total
allocated budget.

At the same time, we are pleased to send you the financial report as of October 25,
2017 that is provisional and will be additionally verified within the first half of 2018 once all
transactions are completed on the contracts issued in 2017.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you and the Government of Japan the
assurances of my highest consideration.

Aliona Niculita
UNDP Resident Representative, a.i.
in the Kyrgyz Republic

His Excellency Mr. YAMAMURA Yoshihiro
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan to the Kyrgyz Republic
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